
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. James Earley  Parochial Administrator 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £149.90 Loose Plate Bakewell: £54.30 Hassop: £75.51 Total £279.71 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 19th February 2017 
 

Saturday 18th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Thomas Clarke RIP 7th Sunday 
of Ordinary Time Sunday 19th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners. 

Monday 20th   9.30 a.m. Hassop McCann Family ints Feria 

Tuesday 21st   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Deceased Seafarers Feria 

Wednesday 22nd   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Theresa Maley RIP The Chair of St Peter Apostle 

Thursday 23rd   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Patricia Calviou RIP St Polycarp 

Friday 24th NO MASS TODAY Feria 

Saturday 25th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 8th Sunday 
of Ordinary Time Sunday 26th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

 

Ministries 25th/26th Feb Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. L. Elliot, M. Trend N. Harney A. Jenkins R. Wilson 

Hassop 10.00 a.m. Young People J. Hespe, A. Shimwell D. Jewitt, V. Hope  

Counters 19th Feb: JNM                                26th Feb: TSF 

 
Next Sunday: is the young people’s Mass. 
 

SVP the next meeting will be after the 9.30am Mass on Wednesday, 22nd February. New members always welcome. 
 

100 Club: Congratulations to this month’s winners who were Margaret Hudson, Michael Cosgrove, Margaret Trend, 

Bryan O’Connor and Kevin Rodrigues.  More members are always welcome. 
 

The Gift is a pastoral effort to renew parish communities on the pilgrim journey. Bishop Patrick has promoted this and 
encouraged every parish to respond. Polly Robinson, Carol McDermott and Silvia Frangi attended the meetings in 

Nottingham and now they hope to go forward with this initiative. The first introductory meeting will be held on Thursday, 

March 23rd at 7.30pm in the presbytery. It is open to all and, if you have never attended anything like this before, well 
now is your golden opportunity.  
 

House Masses 

Lent is a time when traditionally a house Mass is celebrated in a parishioner’s home. If you would like to host a house 
Mass please let me know and we can make the necessary arrangements. Father James. 
 

Sick Calls 

If you know of any parishioner who is ill and would like a visit from the priest, please let me know and I shall be only too 
happy to attend to their spiritual needs. You may of course have to show me the way. Thank you. 
 

Installation of New Sound System 

For All Saints Church will take place on Tuesday and Wednesday of next week 21st and 22nd February, Therefore on those 
days Mass will be said at Bakewell at the usual time. 
 

Father Hugh 

After a discussion with Father Hugh we both have agreed that on his return from Rome he will spend Easter doing Parish 

work in Cheshire and I will cover the Holy Week celebrations at Hassop and Bakewell, which I am delighted to do. I will 
depart now on 17th April instead of the 10th and Father Hugh will return on the 17th April.  
 

“WOMEN’S WORLD DAY OF PRAYER:  Friday, 3rd March 2017 at 7pm at the Friends’ Meeting House, Bakewell. 

(behind the Methodist Church, Matlock Street).  Theme: “Am I being unfair to you? This year’s interdenominational 
service has been prepared by the women of the Philippines.  You are warmly invited to join us for this annual act of 

worship which celebrates the lives of women across the world.  This year the focus is on the Philippines which is still 
recovering from the destruction wrought by Typhoon Haiyan.  It is an opportunity for us to demonstrate a shared 

fellowship with women from other denominations, countries and time zones through prayer, music and reflection.  This is 

one of 5,000 services to be held on Friday, 3rd March, on the theme, “Am I being fair to you?” in the British Isles.  We 
hope you will join us.  Men welcome too!  Refreshments will be served after the service.  Contact Linda Brooks.   
 

Lent – Stations of the Cross in Bakewell at 7pm on March 10th.17th, 31st and April 7th.  Each led by one of a team of 

parishioners. There will not be a Service on 3rd March as this is the Women’s World Day of Prayer. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Bernard Charnley, Patricia Turner, Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty and Eileen Simpson. We also 
remember the many not mentioned here. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Anthony Culshaw, Joan Mason and Ivy Power.  

May their souls rest in peace. 


